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16 December 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
First Term for Year 7 -  December 2021 
 
What a fantastic first term Year 7 have had! They have settled into secondary school life 

brilliantly and are an asset to the school. It is clear that they understand the high expectations 

at MECE and they have joined the school community seamlessly.  

On Monday morning we had a celebration assembly which highlighted all of the amazing 

achievements throughout the term. I felt incredibly proud discussing all of these accolades 

with the year group and the students left in very high spirits.  

To mention a few: 

▪ Engagement in school initiatives/competitions  

▪ Supporting new students 

▪ Great start to the season for the girl’s football team 

▪ Engagement during PSHE Day  

▪ More published authors 

▪ The number of students attending clubs and an increase in students attending 

homework club 

▪ Fantastic Spelling Bee performances  

▪ Great work at inter-house football competition  

A huge congratulations to Charlie, Scarlett, Edmund and Toby who were awarded ‘Tutee of 

the Term’ and a special mention to Mikayla who was awarded ‘Student of the Term’. Keep up 

the fantastic work!  

After a busy, exciting and hugely successful first term, I hope the students take some time to 

rest and recoup. Thank you for your continued support at home, which is greatly appreciated. 

I’ve no doubt Year 7 will continue to go from strength to strength and I’m already looking 

forward to seeing what they can achieve next term. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Miss S Cheeseman 
Head of Year 7 


